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The proposed action includes "significant revisions", reorganization, and expansion, of the
regulations (18 AAC 72). Given the magnitude of the proposed changes, I suggest that the deadline
for submission of comments be extended a minimum of 90 days.

I also suggest that the Department consider forming a working group of regulators,
municipal/utility officials, contractors, and professional engineers to review and develop
recommendations regarding the proposed regulatory changes.


